
























From: Hass, Joette [mailto:JoetteH@sblsg.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2009 9:49 AM 
To: Mary Miller 
Cc: 'jschafer@sunflower.com'; 'jschaf@ku.edu'; 'tebox39@yahoo.com'; 'cccinc@mac.com'; 'nancy@hfamily.net'; 
'DJohnston@capfed.com'; 'Deb Johnston' 
Subject:  
 
Dear Mary, 
 
Thank you again for organizing the meeting with neighbors and city officials on Monday, May 11, 2009.   
This meeting offered the exchange of information, concerns and the procedural steps for going forward.  
At this evening’s meeting, although public comment may not be accepted, many neighborhood members 
will be in attendance.   
 
It is my understanding that in other correspondence, Mr. Hernandez and Mr. Caldwell will be addressing 
information of a more technical nature.  It is the intent of our letter to briefly address some of the other 
important issues.  First, however, I would like to follow up on a couple of items from our meeting on May 
11th. 
 

1. City engineering indicated that it would be possible to request a drainage survey to address some 
of the concerns of the neighbors.  Can this be a part of the discussion with the Planning 
Commission this evening?  

 
2. Just to clarify any item regarding traffic safety would need to be directed to the traffic 

commission?  
 

3. Our concerns as residents of this neighborhood are as follows:  
 

a. Narrowness of the road jeopardizing the safety of current and possible future residents.  
b. The disruption of the natural flow of drainage from these properties.  
c. The disruption of a green space and all the subsequent plants, trees and animals.  
d. The uneasiness of the type of property that would be built on the proposed plat.  

 
In closing, in conjunction to item 3d above, it is our understanding that a site survey is not required in the 
case of a noncommercial property.  However, if the current property owner is building a house for sale, 
rather than his own residence would this not constitute a commercial transaction? 
 
Thank you again for all of your ongoing assistance in this issue. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Deborah K. Johnson 
Joette R. Hass 
1918 W. 5th Street 
Lawrence, KS 66044 
 








	Attachment (2)  Letter from owners of property within Grandview Heights Addition
	pl_pp-04-01-08_communications
	Bowen_communications_5-14-09 - NEW
	communication - NEW
	communication1 - NEW
	communication2 - NEW
	communication3 - NEW
	communication4 - NEW
	communications5 - NEW
	pl_pp-04-01-08_communications
	Smith_communications_received_after_pc_5-19-09


